
Dear Professional Salon Services Clients

Hope all is well and enjoying this Holiday Season. I wanted to first thank 
you for all your support to me, PSSI, and my family for the past 45 years. 
After being approached recently by numerous beauty supply distributors 
and with much thought and consideration, I have decided to sell the 
Davines portion of the PSSI business to Sullivan Beauty, located in 
Hooksett, New Hampshire. 
 
This has been a great and rewarding journey for me, my family and my 
employees. We strove to make a difference in the beauty industry, and we 
achieved so much. Certainly, it could not have been done without you, our 
loyal and devoted clients. 
 
We will be closing our Davines business on Tuesday December 31st. 
Our sales staff will be joining and be employed by Sullivan Beauty for an 
easy smooth transition. I will be assisting with the transition to ensure all 
obligations and planned support activities are met. Not to worry.
 
The Luxury Hair Brands, LLC importing business will remain open for our 
German and Italian color brands.
 
As my new journey is just beginning, your journey continues, a sincere 
thank you, 
 
Peter Garzone, President
Professional Salon Services, Inc.
16 Stafford Court Cranston, RI 02920
401-463-5353

Thank You For

45 YEARS


